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September 7, 2021
 
Robert Duncan

Burlington, VT 05408

 
Mr. Duncan,
 
Thank you for your recent public records request received September 2, 2021. You requested a copy
of “the spaghetti map of the EB-5 fraud scheme.”
 
Attached is a PDF of the document you referenced. The document is also publicly available at:
https://eb5.vermont.gov/sites/ebfive/files/doc_library/Jay%20Peak%20lawsuit%20Actual%20Flow%
20of%20Funds.pdf.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
DRG
 
David R. Groff
Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
(802) 828-1101
david.groff@vermont.gov
 






